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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Poppy Appeal: 

Thank you for the donations to the poppy appeal. The children have been 

reflecting upon peace, and how lucky we are to have peace and freedom in 

this country. During the collective worship, we will be honouring the 2 

minutes silence at 11:00am. Mrs Betley will be laying a wreath on Sunday on 

behalf of Layston outside St. Peter’s.  

Home learning: 

The homework for this half term is now in each class’s home learning folder in the Home Learning Zone 

of the website or on Tapestry for YR. It is due in on the 5th December 2022. 

Parent chat: 

We will hosting a parent chat on Wednesday 16th at 9:00-9:30 and welcome everyone who is able to 

make it.   

Enrichment: 

Y3 children are excited about their trip to Celtic Harmony on Wednesday the 16th. Y1 are also looking 

forward to exploring a range of old toys when History off the page visits on Thursday 17th November. 

Thank you to anyone who has volunteered to support these wonderful additions to our curriculum. 

Children in need:  

Next Friday 18th November is Children in Need. We will be raising money for this through a non-

uniform day where we encourage staff and pupils to wear spots or stripes. We recommend a donation 

of a £1. 

Forest School: 

Year 2's showed great interest in being visited last week by Jo Bown, a 

volunteer from the Shepreth Hedgehog hospital.  They have decided to 

set up a hedgehog feeding station in the Layston forest.   They would 

like to request 2 items for donations please:  any newspapers will be 

sent to the hospital to help them look after and make bedding for sick 

hedgehogs.  Any donations of meat-flavoured kitten biscuits will also be 

appreciated.  

Dates: 

The Christmas production will be Wednesday 14th December 1:30-3:00pm, Thursday 15th December 

1:30-3:00pm and Friday 16th December 5:30-7:00pm. Our Nativity will be om Monday 19th December at 

St Peter’s Church at 9:30. 

 

Enjoy your weekend, 

 

Best wishes,  

Adele McMurrough 
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